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BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508
County of Cook and State of lllinois

PHARMACY TECHNOLOGY PROGRAM
OLIVE-HARVEY COLLEGE

THE CHANCELLOR

REPORTS that Olive-Harvey College's Pharmacy Technician Program has recently established
a beneficial employment relationship with Walgreens Drug Store. The retail chain
has requested the opportunity to regularly speak to the students in an effort to recruit
and hire newly trained Pharmacy Technicians. Similar employment relationships
have already been established with Osco Drug Stores and both have produced
outstanding employment resuits for the students in that program.

Respectfully submitted,

Wayne D. Watson
Chancellor

October 1, 1998



